
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

10 November 2021 • Queen Elizabeth Hall, London 
 

Covid Safety at Grierson 2021: the British Documentary Awards 
 
 
The safety of our staff, colleagues, guests and their families is paramount to The Grierson 
Trust. 
 
There is a thorough and enhanced programme of cleaning at the venue and our Grierson 
staff will be undertaking regular rapid lateral flow tests prior to the event. 
 
We suggest anyone attending also considers using lateral-flow tests for their own 
protection. UK-based guests can order rapid lateral flow tests here. 
 
Should you or anyone you live with feel unwell and have any COVID symptoms, we ask 
that you do not attend. 
 
We encourage you to continue frequent handwashing and/or hand sanitizing while at the 
event; and whilst face coverings are not mandatory, we encourage you to wear them. 
 
We will be updating this statement should government guidance change. 
 
By attending, you also agree to follow any guidance set out by The Grierson Trust.  
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https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests

